
 

Dear Kindergarten Parents, 

Children entering kindergarten in Pennsylvania are required by law to have: 

1.The immunizations listed below prior to the first day of school ☐ 

 

2. A dental exam  ☐ 

 

3. A physical exam ☐ 

 

4.  A vision screening prior to first day of school ☐ 

       (Can be completed by pediatrician with physical) 
 

Exams dated back to 08/01/2022 will be accepted for the 2023/2024 school year to fulfill the dental exam, physical 

exam, and vision screening requirements. Many doctor’s offices have computer systems that generate their own 

forms.  A computerized form from the doctor’s office is more than acceptable.  Forms may be emailed to me at 

duersm@svsd.net or sent to your school office with ATTN SCHOOL NURSE.  Please take a picture of the form or 

make a copy in case it is misplaced before being received in the health office. 

The forms are also available at www.svsd.net.  Once you are on the District Website, locate the “Departments” 

tab under the school heading.  Click on “Health Services” in that tab, from there, click on “Forms” on the left side of 

the page, then “Health Forms”. You can choose the PA Private Physician Report, and PA Private Dentist 

Report  

Immunization information is a requirement for attendance by the State of Pennsylvania and must 
be submitted before the start of school. 

 
For admission into kindergarten, your child needs:     

 
4 doses of DTP [Diphtheria, Tetanus, Pertussis] (1 dose on or after the 4th birthday)  
3 doses of Polio (1 dose on or after the 4th birthday)   
3 doses of Hepatitis B (appropriately spaced) 
2 doses MMR [Measles, Mumps, Rubella] (1st dose after 1st birthday)     
2 doses of Varicella [chickenpox] (1st dose after 1st birthday)   

 
Please contact me with any questions or concerns at duersm@svsd.net. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Suzy Duer 
School Nurse 
Parochial School Liaison 
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